Proposed MAPP changes would benefit this consumer:
SD has SSDI for $1370 per month. She receives long-term care services now and is only $780 away from becoming ineligible. At this point, she does not have a cost-share, but if she returns to work, most likely her income would cause her to have a cost-share. She is looking to work and earn about $774 per month. We discussed MAPP as an option. If she were to enroll in MAPP, it would be very costly for her:


$1370

SSDI

· $813

Standard Living Allowance

=
$557

Adjusted unearned income






$774

Estimated gross monthly wages

X
.03%

=
$23.22

Adjusted earned income


$557 + $23.22 =  $580.22 rounded down to the nearest quarter is $575.00.
Premium for MAPP would be $575.00 per month.

If the proposed changes went through where she would only pay .03% of her total income, her premium would reduce to $50.00 per month.


$1370

SSDI

+
$ 774

Wages

=
$2144

Total income

X
.03%
=      $64.32
$64.32 rounded down to the nearest quarter is $50.00
